
Tuition Prices and Schedule for the 2024 Summer Session 

Visit www.gymeast.com for more info 

Registration will begin April 15th, 2024 at 9am online only! 

Registration Fee: When enrolling, there is a $65 annual registration fee due per family per year and the summer 

tuition listed below.   

Tuition Policy: Tuition is due at time of registration.  If payment hasn't been received within 48 hours of registra-

tion your athlete will be dropped from the class.  Siblings and/or multiple classes receive 10% off the lesser tuition.  

Priority Registration: For those families registered in one of our summer classes or camps by June 24th, 2024 will 

have priority registration for the 2024-2025 school year session.  Details on those registration dates will be sent out 

with the school year class schedule. 

2024 Summer Tuition: 

Parent Tot $247.00 

45 Minutes $281.00 

60 Minutes $323.00 

75 Minutes $358.00 

Middle School $393.00 

High School $440.00 

Make-Up Policy: 

Make-ups are a curtesy and we will do our best to provide a make-up option for your student upon availability. 

You must mark your student absent in our parent portal prior to the start of your students class in order to obtain 

a make-up token to be used in another open class or open gym.  Tokens will not be given once class for said day 

and time have started. 

Tokens can be used in another class of your same level or in one of our summer open gyms.  You can manage 

these in your account via the parent portal. 

To register you will need to click on your token in the parent portal and select a class that is showing available.  

You may need to check often for availability. 

If you want to use your token for open gym you can email us us to register or you can register through the parent 

portal and a token would be removed at time of registration. 

Tokens expire in 60 days upon request. 

Summer Class Cancelation Policy: 

$30 per child, per class up until 14 days before class starts.  No refunds/credits within 14 days of start date. 

Additional Fees: 

Annual Registration Fee: $65 per family (non-refundable) 

Credit Card Declined: $10.00 

No-Show Skill Eval: $15.00 

 

Trial Classes:  

$30 for class up to 45-60 minutes in length 

$35 for classes 75 minutes or longer 

Limit 1 per student per location. 

Summer Session Date: 7/8/24-8/23/24—No Closures during this time. 



Open Gyms: 

Open gym is a non-instructional time for your child to practice skills independently and play with new kids of all ages in a fun and 

safe environment.  Supervising coaches are CPR/First Aid certified.  Open to Kindergarten age children through Middle School. 

Open gym is for any one with a current account!  Jump on the tumble trak/trampoline, practice a cartwheel, balance on the beam 

and swing on the bars. 

 

$20.00/hr (includes tax) paid online when you pre-register.     

 

All kids must have an account on our parent portal to participate. Cancellation is required within 48 hours of your scheduled 

Open Gym date to receive credit to your account.  If you cancel within 48 hours of your Open Gym scheduled date, there are no 

credits or refunds. 

 

Open gym tips and guidelines: 

 The business office and phone are not open during open gym time.  

 Tie all long hair back and remove socks and shoes before checking in. 

 Foam pit (Bellevue Gym) is not available during open gym. 

 One person on the trampoline/tumble trak and rings at a time. 

 No jumping off equipment to swing on rope. 

 Only coaches and students are allowed on the gym floor.   

Mini-Privates: 

This is a 30 minute, one-on-one instruction with one of our coaching staff. Students do not need to be registered 

in a class but have a current membership with Gymnastics East ($65).   

6 year olds – 5th grade.  Register online or email either gym office. 

Cost:  $50-$60 (depending on the instructor) 
 
Cancelation Policy:  We require 72 hours to cancel and have a credit applied to your account.  No refunds or credits within 
the 72 hours. 

 
 

Gym Communication: 

We communicate with our customers via email.  If you choose to unsubscribe you will not receive emails about waitlist, 

tuition, new classes, events and registration.  You can update this in the parent portal or you can email either office that 

you want to receive our information. 


